
                                                  

Miami  Valley Chapter of the NCRS 

Minutes from the Board of Directors Meeting  22 April 2014 

In attendance were:  Chairman Mike Ammer, Vice Chairman Mike Mills,  Parliamentarian John Engle, 
Treasurer Terry Brim,  News Letter Chairman Jeff Bernhart, Membership chairman Dave Pitchard  and 
Secretary Terry McCall 

Chairman’s Report:  Mike opened the meeting at 7:00 pm and stated he was concerned about the Judging 
meet with only 4 cars and 8 members signed up for judging. He requests more participation  for the Club 
members. 

Vice Chairman: Mike said he would like to organize a club cruise and dinner at the Valley Vineyard. The 
date would be 20 September 2014 with a rain date of 27 September. 

Treasurers Report: Terry stated that  the beginning balance was $ 3805.50, income $ 425.00, no 
expenses  and the ending balance was $4230.50.  

Parliamentarian:  John said that there would be a Car and Coffee event Saturday 4-26-14 in the parking 
lot area of Home Depot in Sugarcreek Twp. 

News Letter Chairman: Jeff had nothing to report 

Secretary Report: I advised we would need to find a new location for the club picnic.  It was decided that 
the HorsePower Farm in Middletown would be a good location. The date would be 14 June 2014 and John 
would be making arrangements. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:50 pm 

 

 

 

 

 


